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9 June 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

Summer Fair 

 

 

Please come and support your school this Saturday at the summer Fair. It is on the football pitch 

by the school from 12 until 3.  

 

 

With the weather forecast looking HOT for our Summer Fair 

tomorrow, please remember to: 

 

Wear a hat 

Keep hydrated 

Find shade regularly  

Apply sun cream throughout the day 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
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Swimming Gala 

Congratulations to our wonderful 

swimmers who performed brilliantly as a 

team and individually. This year we were 

runners up in the overall rankings but we 

secured lots of medals along the way to 

that result. 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Cooking Experience 

 

This week year 6 have 

visited Wagamamas in 

Chichester and learnt how 

to cook a variety of meals.   
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Year 5 STEM trip to the Bourne 

Year 5 had a wonderful day at the Bourne this week undertaking a range of different 

experiments as a part of the STEM Enthuse project. 

                      

 

Year 4 Chocolatier Experience 

This week year had a visit from a chocolatier that 

taught them how to temper chocolate and they 

designed and made their own chocolate pizzas.  
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Year R Trip to Queen Elizabeth Country Park 

Reception had their first-class trip yesterday. We 

had a wonderful time at QE Country Park, using 

the forest children they had an exciting time 

minibeast hunting, they built minibeast homes 

using their choice of resources from the forest 

and worked together brilliantly in teams.  Our 

lunch was one of the highlights of the day and 

we finished our trip with a play on the adventure 

playground, zip wiring, climbing and exploring. 

The children were beautifully behaved asking 

and answering questions enthusiastically and 

were a credit to the school. 

 

 

Sports Day – Tuesday 4 July  

KS1 sports day will run from 09:30 – 11am and KS2 sports day will follow at 11am – 12:30am. 

Parents are invited to join the staff and children for a picnic lunch on the field from 12:30 – 13:30.  

If you have already placed a lunch order on ParentPay for that day, please can we ask you to 

cancel the hot lunch.  If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 and you wish to order a 

packed lunch for your child from Chartwells please place your order on Parentpay. 

 

 

mailto:office@boshamprimary.co.uk
http://www.boshamprimary.co.uk/


Walton Lane, Bosham, Chichester, West Sussex, PO18 8QF.              

Tel: 01243 572375, Fax: 01243 576032 

 e-mail: office@boshamprimary.co.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Jacquelyn Wattam BEd (Hons), MA Ed, NPQH 
m, Chichester, West Sussex, PO18 8QF 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Website: www.boshamprimary.co.uk 

The box office for Lion King tickets will open to YEAR 6 on Sunday 11th June! 

 

Location:  Graylingwell Chapel  

Performances:  Weds 12th July - Matinee - Doors open at 2.30pm for a 2.45pm start 

              Thurs 13th July - Matinee - Doors open at 2.30pm for a 2.45pm start 

              Thurs 13th July - Evening - Doors open at 6.15pm for a 6.30 start 

Ticket price £6 (£4.50 for FSM). 

Please allow around 1.5 hours for the performance, including an interval. 

Interval refreshments will be available from the Graylingwell Chapel bar.  

You will need to allow time for parking as spaces at the venue are limited, further information 

regarding drop-off of children will follow from the production team.  

The first wave of tickets will allocate up to 4 tickets for each year 6 child family, two per parent. 

Please select your ticket preferences on the google form which will be sent to you on MCAS on 

Monday morning at 10:00am. Once we have processed the requests on a first come first served 

basis, you will be invoiced on MCAS, your booking will not be confirmed until payment is 

received. 

DO NOT EXCEED 4 tickets, if you do we will allocate you 4 tickets from your selection. 

On Monday 19th June all year groups will be sent further instructions for booking 2 tickets per 

child. 

A further wave of any remaining tickets will be released on Monday 26th June. 
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On Wednesday 12th, any children booked into after-school club will be transported back to 

school for after school club as usual. 

On Thursday 13th children will need to be collected after the matinee performance and returned 

for the evening performance.  Please note that after school club will be based at the chapel on 

that day.  

If you have any queries, please don't hesitate to get in touch with the school office. 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

This year’s Summer Reading Challenge “Ready, Set, Read!” starts on 

Saturday 8th July and there will be lots going on at Chichester 

Library. 
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Dates for your diaries  

Saturday 10th June – BSA Summer Fair 12 – 3pm 

Monday 19th June – School class photographs and leaver photographs  

Tuesday 13th June – New Year R Parent Meeting 18:00  

Monday 19th June – Year 5 parent meeting regarding Wicked 3:15pm in Year 5 class room 

Thursday 22nd June – Year 1 – Staunton Farm 

Wednesday 28th June – Year 5 to ‘Wicked’ musical in London  

Tuesday 4th July – Sports day  

Wednesday 12th July – Production matinee  

Thursday 13th July – Production matinee and evening  

Wednesday 19th July – Year 2 – Longdown Dairy Farm 

Friday 21th July – last day of the summer term 

 

Autumn Term 2023 

 Friday 1st September – INSET day 

Monday 4th September  - INSET day 

Tuesday 5th September – Children in Year 1 – Year 6 return to school, start date for children starting in Reception will 

be communicated separately to parents. 

INSET days for the next academic year  

• Friday 1st September  

• Monday 4th September  

• Tuesday 2nd January  

• Monday 19th February  

• Monday 3rd June  
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